
3 Amazing Things We've 
Seen in Cities This Year 
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Chris Pun will be an intern with us in New York City. He 
started school as a freshman 4 years ago at Medgar Evans in 
NYC as a lost student. A year later he came to faith. Early 
in his faith he sought to help others know God. Now he 
wants to return to campus as an intern to reach next 
year’s freshmen and continue to build into student’s 
lives.  
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A most remarkable time of harvest in Boston with new 
believers - too many to count (+50)! 

 
  

1 
If anything could equal what we saw the Lord do in 
Boston this year, it's what He did in our STINT 
team’s Middle Eastern city from Valentine's Day to 
Patriot's Day, April 20.  Over thirty came to 
Christ! A great harvest for the STINT teams, 
International Campus Staff, and the National staff 
in this gateway city. 
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In my current Cru role, you and I are similar in a way. Like you, I am a step removed from the day 
to day of sharing the truth of God’s redeeming work with students and faculty. So it is good to know 
that the work I do every day results in people hearing about how great and loving God is and that 
many are coming to believe in Him. Chris in New York, 50+ in Boston, 30+ in our Middle 
East partnership city are a great testimony to the truth that God is still at work 
drawing this generation of students to Christ.  

Celebrate in giving thanks to God for this is HIS work through the people on the ground in these 
cities and the people who have helped them get there. Thank you for being one of those 
people.  
       Grateful to see the handiwork of God, 

          Liz 
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